
   

 
 
25th July 2022 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

 

Removal of Additional Surcharge for Parcel Shipments from Peninsular Malaysia to East 

Malaysia 

 

Reference is made to our letter dated 1st July 2021, pertaining to the reduction of additional 

surcharge for parcel shipments delivered from Peninsular Malaysia to East Malaysia. 

The air linehaul connectivity between Peninsular Malaysia and East Malaysia has slightly 

improved after two years of stringent border controls due to the Covid-19 outbreak. However, 

the cost of deliveries to East Malaysia still remains high. 

As a gesture of appreciation for your continuous support during the pandemic, we are pleased to 

announce the removal of the additional surcharge of RM1.00/kg for parcels from Peninsular 

Malaysia to East Malaysia, effective 1st August 2022.  

We truly value our business relationship and look forward to serving you better. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

The Management 

GD Express Sdn. Bhd. 


